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MY RAMBLING THOUGHTSby Dan Burback 

Welcome to February!  All of our trails are in (since late December) and have 
been checked again on the last weekend in January for any downed trees or 
other problems; no downed trees at this time, yet our swamps are firm yet soft 
(translation:  first sled thru will be okay, those following will be brown and 
mud covered!).  So additional snow and frigid temperatures are exactly what 
we need to get us out there snowmobiling on our trails!  I know it is only early 
February, yet we still have time!! 
  We are still in discussion on meeting locations and as more details are 
presented, we’ll let you know where we will be next fall.  Our list has been 
narrowed down to two (2) locations and unfortunately, neither is on the trail.  
Add to this, if anyone is familiar with Big Cedar Lake, Mueller’s Linden Inn is 
closed and up for sale which has added a kink in the meeting spot for the 
Washington County Association of Snowmobile Clubs. We’ve now moved out 
to Jug’s Hitching Post for the remainder of our season. 
   Time for me to get back to work, so onto a few others with their articles.  So 
until March, keep your track in the snow and stay on the right side of the trail!   
 
NEW BRUSHER
At our last Club meeting, a motion was made and was passed to purchase a 
new brusher not to exceed $9,000 (this includes shipping, sales tax, etc.) and to 
assign a five (5) member committee to research, discuss and purchase a 
brusher.  The five (5) member committee consists of Randy Kison, Matt 
Geszvain, Eric Graves, Anthony Reyes and Dennis Guttmann.  The goal is to 
have a decision made by our April Club Meeting and have it delivered in 
September.  Stop by our Club meetings for more updates! 
 
THANK YOUs 
We’d like to thank Dennis Guttmann, Patty Kison and Chris Habich for setting 
up the Super Nachos we enjoyed at our Club meeting in January.  From the 
taco meat to the toppings as well as our “new” liquid cheese machine, this all 
went over very well and gave us an insight to liquid cheese for use at our tent 
at the Ozaukee County Fair.  Thanks again to all for their contributions! 
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BOARD MEMBERS 
With our March Club meeting just around the corner, 
please keep in mind that three (3) of our Board 
member positions will be up for election or re-
election.  Nominations will be happening in March 
with elections in April. 
 
ANNUAL CHILI DUMP 
Anyone interested in bringing a batch of chili to our 
February meeting, please let Chris know before 
Tuesday, February 7th. So far we only have 2 people 
bringing chili to the meeting, so if everyone wants to 
eat, we need 3 or 4 more club volunteers to bring 
their famous chili. We also have crackers, black 
olives, sour cream, cheese, fritos and 1 dessert so far. 
Let’s all get involved in bringing something to our 
club meetings, see you there! 
 

SCHEDULE 
February 2023 

Board & Club: Feb 9th 
Oz Assoc. Mtg: Feb 13th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: Feb 22nd 

March 2023 
Board & Club: March 9th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: March 13th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: March 29th 

April 2023 
Board & Club: April 13th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: April 10th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: April 26th 

 
FOR SALE 
Two (2) 1997 Polaris Indy Classics Touring.  Liquid 
cooled, reverse, heated handle bars (front and back), 
thumb warmer, 488cc, 2 ups, backrest, and electric 
start.  Mileage is approximately  1760 and 1996. 
1998 Triton Elite 2-place tilt aluminum covered 
trailer.  Tie downs in front as well as an access door 
in front plus rubber stud matts and ski guides. 
Call and leave a message for pricing. 
 
2000 Ski-Doo 700 MXZ 4,500 miles, 1 owner, clean, 
yellow, R+R track bearings $1,300. Call Bob Habich  
 
2008 Ski-Doo 600 MXZ 6,500 miles, New track and 
carbides, Black and Yellow, High Windshield, Wind 
Shields, stored in covered trailer, $2,950. Call Bob 
Habich 
 

 


